

P.O. Box 43027 Cincinnati, OH 45243-0027 Office (513) 561-2300 Fax (513) 561-4748

Email: asgc@cinci.rr.com www.autismcincy.org

August 29, 2007

President Brenda Alexander

> Vice President Ken Jones

Secretary Dr. Jennifer Brown

> Treasurer Paul Hogan

**Board Members** 

Barb Arnold

Karen Arnold

Pam Blackburn

Sally H. Derrick

Scott Fox. CCC-SLP

Ann Hagerstrand

Terri Hogan

Charles Locy

Dr. Patty Manning-Courtney

Dr. Donna Murray

Helen Nicholas

Jayne Osika OTR/L

Dr. Jo-Anne Prendeville

Chris Sabine

Tamara Sullivan

Dr. Harriet Valentin

Harry Zornow, Esquire

Office Administrator Judy Newport

> Newsletter Editor Sheila Fahrnbach

Volunteer Coordinator Terri Hogan Dale Wilker 7642 Rozelle Court West Chester, OH 45069

Dear Mr. Wilker,

Thank you for donating \$2000 from the 2007 Ultimate Frisbee Tournament to the Autism Society of Greater Cincinnati in honor of Jackson Berger.

Your contribution will help improve the lives of individuals with autism and their families. Donations are especially appreciated in view of the increasing rate at which autism spectrum disorders are being diagnosed.

It is generosity such as yours that makes our community a better place for all its members, and in particular for families that are challenged to provide help for their loved ones with autism.

We are very grateful for your support.

Sincerely,

Judy Newport

Office Administrator

Autism Society of Greater Cincinnati

Tax ID #31-1424116